
Dear Parents, 

We are having a Splash Pool fun activity for the students of UKG on Tuesday , 

21st  May. We would be going  for the splash pool activity in the morning itself. 

Please note the following details: 

1. Students will wear school uniform and slip-on sandals appropriate for the 

poolside, on 21st May ,Tuesday 2024. (no school shoes and socks) 

2. They must wear a costume underneath their school uniform. 

3. They will carry an underwear, towel, comb and shower cap in a separate 

labeled bag. This additional bag would be used to send the used wet items like 

swimming costume, towel etc, back home. 

4. Please ensure you label their costume, towel, and accessories with a 

permanent marker to avoid misplacement. 

5. In case your child is suffering from a cold /any other allergy or ailment you 

are requested not to dress him/her in the swimming costume for the activity 

as he/she would not be permitted to participate in the activity. 

6 CONSENT-In case you do not want your child to participate in the activity, 

please do inform the class teacher.  

We hope that this activity will be an enjoyable experience for our students 

while also ensuring their safety. We look forward to seeing them having fun in 

the splash pool .Looking forward to your cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

CT 


